
From: Eden Gordon Media Consulting <jedengordon@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/11/2014 4:09:05 PM

Subject: Thank You!

Good Afternoon, Katherine and Haley: I want to thank you for taking the time to sit down and discuss child abuse 
prevention on Wednesday, April 9. I appreciate your ideas, thoughts and assistance as Erin's Law moves through 
South Carolina.

Also, in regards to a potential joint task force for the Carolina's I would love to have your further assistance on key 
contacts for HHS, DOE etc. In addition to working with you and the Governor to highlight an active group on these 
issues.

Let me know when you have time to follow up via phone per this discussion. 

Best and thanks,

Eden Gordon
J. Eden Gordon
Eden Gordon Media
Mobile: 202-714-6014
Twitter: PR Eden
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